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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Lunches 
Please be aware than from today the price of a school meal will increase to £1.95 per meal. 
The new summer menu begins on this day also and can be accessed here: 
https://www.southlanarkshire.gov.uk/primary-menu 

 
Rag Bag 
We have a Rag Bag collection arranged for 19 May, anyone with anything to contribute can 
do so before that date, thank you.  
 
Parent Consultations P1-3 
Mrs Wallace will complete those parent consultations planned prior to Spring Break today and 
tomorrow. The previous appointment times will apply to these new dates. If for any reason you 
are unavailable on these dates/times please let me know so that we can rearrange.  
 
Class Configurations 
The third class configuration submission for this session is due this week. The latest 
information provided indicates, should our placing requests in be accepted, we will have 32 
children at Braehead next year. This will result in P1-3 with 13 children and P4-7 with 19 
children. Those parents awaiting news of placing requests should have this around 15 May.  
 
Parent Council – Potential Tennis After School Club 
The Parent Council have continued to work hard to achieve funding for the school. You will 
see from the minutes posted on the Parent Council Facebook page that a £1000 grant was 
received from Tesco for the purpose of after school clubs. All being well in terms of restrictions 
and appropriate permissions from SLC the Parent Council plan to run a block of tennis after 
school clubs for children in P1-4 and another club for those children in P5-7 to prevent the 
mixing of bubbles. In line with government restrictions these could take place if necessary 
indoors as tennis is a non-contact activity however our plan is to hold these outdoors to 
increase mitigations regarding COVID-19. There are maximum number restrictions in place 
with the tennis coach so in preparation for this club, should we be able to proceed with it, we 
are trying to get an idea of the children who would be interested in attending. I am going to set 
up a poll on the Facebook page to obtain this information. Those parents who are not members 
of the Facebook group I would ask you to let me know if your child would like to attend before 
Wednesday 28 April, thank you. As I say this is not set in stone, we are simply trying to be as 
prepared as possible should we receive work this can proceed.  
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Holiday Weekend 
Please note the school will be closed to staff and pupils on Monday 3 May as this is the Bank 
Holiday. The school will also be closed to pupils on Thursday 6 May as this is the in-service 
day. Let’s hope the sun shines as it did the last few days! 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Elizabeth Steele 
Head Teacher 
 
Dates for the Diary: 
 

26.4.21 P1-3 Parent Consultations with Mrs Wallace 

26.4.21 P5-7 Outdoor Learning 

27.4.21 P1-3 Parent Consultations with Mrs Wallace 

3.5.21 BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

5.5.21 P1-4 Outdoor Learning 

6.5.21 ELECTION – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

6.5.21 IN-SERVICE DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

10.5.21 P5-7 Outdoor Learning 

19.5.21 P1-4 Outdoor Learning 

21.5.21 Reports to Parents 

24.5.21 P5-7 Outdoor Learning 

28.5.21 Dress Down Day – No charge 

2.6.21 P1-4 Outdoor Learning 

7.6.21 P5-7 Outdoor Learning 

9.6.21 Sports Afternoon 1:30pm - TBC 

10.6.21 LANIMER HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

11.6.21 LANIMER HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

16.6.21 P1-4 Outdoor Learning 

21.6.21 Summer Celebration – At this time we are unable to confirm if 
parents will be invited.  

24.6.21 School closes 1pm for Summer Holidays 
Dress Down Day – No charge 

 

 


